
April 2021 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting held April 13th, 2021, 6:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.  
 
Ten members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President 
• Kris Millard – Vice President 
• Steve Holt – Secretary / Treasurer  
• Bob Einhaus 
• Addis Elmore 
• Fred Gordon 
• Ben Jones 
• Randy Ling 
• John Lunz 
• Jim McCartney 

 
 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.   
Old Business:  

• The status of flying at the North Green River Park (Pea Patch) was discussed.  We along with the 
RC flyers have been asked to not fly at the park until all  issues have been resolved.  Randy Ling 
reported that he continues to communicate with both Dean Aldridge of Valor Soccer and T.J. Davis 
of King County Parks and Recreation to support the opportunity to fly once again at the North Green 
River Park soccer fields.  Currently Dean is working to resolve issues with King County Parks and 
Recreation and after those are resolved, there may be an opportunity for the Northwest Skyraiders 
to put together an agreement allowing us to continue to fly at the park.  Steve, Randy and Mike will 
continue to maintain contact with both Dean and T. J. in support of this plan.  Randy Ling has 
suggested we, as an organization work with the Kent King County Councilman, Dave Uptegrave to 
gain his support for a club such as ours that supports veterans, an elderly population and healthy 
outdoor activities. 
 

New Business:  
 

• Steve Holt gave a Secretary and Treasury report noting our current Checking and Savings 
balances, our current membership of 22 paid members, that he had paid for our annual renewal of 
the AMA Club Charter for Club #330, the Northwest Skyraiders, and that he had renewed our 
annual requirement to be registered with the Secretary of State in Washington to maintain our “Non-
Profit” status.  So the club is caught up for all documentation with national and the state for another 
year. 
 

• There remains interest in holding at least one contest this year as the Covid-19 virus eases.  We are 
evaluating the best location to hold a contest.  Several sites are being discussed and looked into to 
determine the possibility of holding a contest. 

 
• There remains interest in holding a swap meet this year as the opportunity arises.  We will discuss 

possible locations at the May meeting. 
 



• The Northwest Regional contest in Roseburg Oregon has been moved to September 3,4,5.  
 
• The Northwest Hobby Expo has been moved to October 30,31  

 
• We should be able to continue to hold our normal meeting dates on the second Tuesday of the 

month at the Denny’s on Central Ave in Kent, WA as long as the current Covi-19 status remains as 
it is.  The reservation for each second Tuesday evening has been established with Denny’s in Kent 
for the rest of the year of 2021.  

 
• Meeting adjourned at 7pm.  

 
  

As submitted by Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)  
   
 


